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QUESTION 1

You are a database developer and you have about two years experience in creating business Intelligence (BI) by using
SQL Server2008. 

Currently you are employed in a company named NaproStar which uses SQL Server2008. You work as the technical
support. Now you are in charge of a SQL Server 2008 Analysis Services (SSAS) database. 

You get report from users saying that some queries run slowly. As the technical support, you have to check and identify
the problem. 

You intend to use SQL Profiler to troubleshoot query performance. Of the following trace events, which one should you
choose? 

A. You should choose to use Query Subcube 

B. You should choose to use MDX Script End. 

C. You should choose to use Get Data from Cache 

D. You should choose to use Query Cube End 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 2

You design a SQL Server 2008 Integration Services (SSIS) data flow that inserts data from a source query to a
destination table. 

You need to insert only those rows that do not already exist in the destination table. 

What are two possible ways to achieve this goal? (Each correct answer presents a complete solution. 

Choose two.) 

A. Use the Merge transformation. 

B. Use the Lookup transformation. 

C. Use the Union All transformation. 

D. Use the Merge Join transformation. 

E. Use the Fuzzy Lookup transformation. 

F. Use the Fuzzy Grouping transformation. 

Correct Answer: BD 

 

QUESTION 3
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You are a database developer and you have about two years experience in creating business intelligence (BI) solutions
by using SQL Server2008. 

Now you are employed in a company which is named NaproStar and work as the technical support for the company
which uses SQL Server2008. You are in charge of a SQL Server 2008 Reporting Services (SSRS) instance and you
use it to create a report, which is so complex that it needs a few minutes to generate. 

Now you are assigned a task to find a solution to configure the report server so that it can be cached for half an hour
after the original request. 

Which solution should be chosen to accomplish this task? 

A. The solution of using snapshot isolation to configure the data source would be chosen to accomplish this task 

B. The solution of using a database snapshot to configure the data source would be chosen to accomplish this task 

C. The solution of implementing report snapshots would be chosen to accomplish this task 

D. The solution of implementing report execution caching would be chosen to accomplish this task. 

Correct Answer: D 

Using Report Caching Reporting Services has two mechanisms to reduce the overhead associated with a large number
of concurrent users, large datasets, and long-running queries: report caching and report snapshots. Report snapshots
are reviewed in the next section. By default, a report is rendered using the most recent data. This means that every
execution starts by reading the database data. This could be a large processing burden on a production server. To
reduce the load on your server, you can cache a temporary copy of a report. SSRS caches the report in the
ReportServer database with all the data but without any of the rendering information. If a report exists in the cache,
when the next user runs the report, the user gets the data from the cache, and there is no need to reread data from the
database. Because the rendering information is not stored in the cache, a user can use any rendering format on the
data. 

The data in the cache might become outdated after time, so you can define an expiration period for the cached report.
You can define an expiration time in minutes, or you can force expiration on a shared or report-specific schedule. The
Execution properties are grouped by caching options, report execution snapshot, and report execution time-out. After
caching is enabled and the report is run for the first time after you enabled caching, the server stores the report data,
and you can specify when the cache expires in one of two ways. First, the cache can be invalidated by specifying a
number of minutes for which the cache is valid or by defining a report-specific schedule, or second, the cache can be
invalidated through a shared schedule. The cache of a report will also be invalid if the data source credentials are
changed or no longer stored on the report server. 

To enable caching for a report, you can choose the Expire Copy Of Report After A Number Of Minutes option and set
the expiration minutes. Alternatively, you can choose the Expire Copy of Report on the Following Schedule option and
then select the Report-Specific. 

If you cache a report, the first user who runs the report after the cache has expired will have to wait longer to view the
report than the users who follow, because the fi rst user triggers the data being read from the database. 

 

QUESTION 4

You maintain a SQL Server 2008 Analysis Services (SSAS) instance. 

You plan to update only the Products dimension while processing the cube by using an XML for Analysis (XMLA) script. 

You need to ensure that only the dimensions are updated. 
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What should you do? 

A. Execute a processDefault command. 

B. Execute a processlndex command. 

C. Execute a processUpdate command. 

D. Execute a processStructure command. 

Correct Answer: C 

 

QUESTION 5

Through utilizing SQL Server 2008 Analysis Services (SSAS) for Company.com,you are developing a model of data
mining. Through utilizing the listed Data Mining Extensions (DMX) codes, you could develop a structure 

CREATE MINING STRUCTURE [Clerk Maker] ( [User Key] LONG KEY,[Total Age] LONG DISCRETIZED (Automatic,
20),[Clerk Maker] LONG ISCRETE,[Distance] TEXT DISCRETE,[Monthly Income] DOUBLE CONTINUOUS) 

Not only should you develop a mining model which could be operated through utilizing this structure, but also you
should make sure that the model utilizes the Microsoft algorithm. Which is the correct answer? 

A. You should add codes below: ALTER MINING STRUCTURE [Clerk Maker] ADD MINING MODEL [Decision Tree]
([User Key], [Total Age], [Clerk Maker] PREDICT, [Distance], [Monthly Income]) 

B. You should add codes below: INSERT INTO [Decision Tree] ([User Key], [Clerk Maker], [Monthly Income])
OPENQUERY ([Clerk Maker],\\'Select [User Key], [Clerk Maker], [Monthly Income]\\') 

C. You should add codes below: SELECT * FROM [Decision Tree] USING [Microsoft_Decision_Trees] FROM [Decision
Tree]] 

D. You should add codes below: SELECT * FROM [Decision Tree] USING [Microsoft_Decision_Trees] FROM [Clerk
Maker] 

Correct Answer: A 

 

QUESTION 6

You are a database developer and you have about two years experience in creating business intelligence (BI) solutions
by using SQL Server2008. 

You are employed in a company which is named NaproStar and work as the technical support for the company which
uses SQL Server2008. 

Now you are in charge of a SQL Server 2008 Reporting Services (SSRS) instance. Currently the network security model
of the instance under the domain has changed. Your manager requires you to make sure that only Kerberos 

authentication will be supported by the instance. 

In order to meet the requirements, what action should you perform? 

A. You should use Microsoft SQL Server Management Studio (SSMS) to edit the Server Settings. 
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B. You should edit the Site Settings of the instance 

C. You should edit the RSReportServer.config file 

D. You should edit the rssrvpolicy.config file. 

E. You should use the Report Manager to edit the Site Settings of the instance 

Correct Answer: C 

 

QUESTION 7

You are developing a SQL Server 2008 Analysis Services (SSAS) method for Company.com. You make before caching
enable for a partition. 

You should make sure that SSAS could search connected information when You could update many aspects storage. 

Which is the correct answer? 

A. You should configure the attribute of ProcessingMode the partition to Immediate. 

B. You should configure the attribute of ProcessingMode the partition to LazyAggregations. 

C. You should configure the attribute of ProcessingMode the partition to OnCacheComplete. 

D. You should configure the attribute of ProcessingMode the partition to Common. 

Correct Answer: A 

ProcessingMode Defines the place in the cube processing at which data becomes available to users. By default,
ProcessingMode is set to Regular, and users cannot access the measure group until processing is complete. If
ProcessingMode is set to LazyAggregations, data is accessible as soon as it is processed, but processing takes longer. 

 

QUESTION 8

You are a database developer and you have about two years experience in creating business Intelligence (BI) by using
SQL Server2008. 

Now you are employed in a company named NaproStar which uses SQL Server2008. You work as the technical
support. Now you receive an e-mail from your company CIO, in the e- mail, the CIO assigns a task to you. 

You use SQL Server 2008 Reporting Services (SSRS) to create a solution. You enable proactive caching for a partition. 

A data source view (DSV) is added to the solution. The DSV contains a table which is named Worker. 

The table has two columns: WorkerKey and ExecutiveKey. 

The ExecutiveKey column references the executive of the workers. 

In the DSV, you have to define the relationship between the employees and their manager. What action should you
perform? 

A. You should use WorkerKey as the source column and ExecutiveKey as the destination column to create a
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relationship 

B. A Named Calculation should be created. The Name Calculaton uses WorkerKey and ExecutiveKey 

C. You should use ExecutiveKey as the source column and WorkerKey as the destination column to create a
relationship. 

D. A Named Query should be created. The Named Query uses a relationship with WorkerKey as the source column and
ExecutiveKey as the destination column 

Correct Answer: C 

To create a new attribute relationship, follow these steps: 

1.

 In the Attributes pane, right-click the source attribute that is on the "one" side of the relationship, and then select New
Attribute Relationship. 

2.

 Configure the relationship by using the Create Attribute Relationship dialog box Make sure that the Name drop-down
list below Source Attribute shows the attribute that is on the "many" side of the relationship and that the Name drop-
down 

list below Related Attribute shows the attribute on the "one" side of the relationship. Use the Relationship Type drop-
down list to specify a Flexible or Rigid relationship type. You can also create a new relationship in the Dimension
Designer by 

dragging the source attribute onto the related attribute in the Diagram pane. 

To delete an attribute relationship, select the relationship in the Attribute Relationships pane (or click the arrow
connector in the Diagram pane) and then press Delete, 

 

QUESTION 9

You are developing a SQL Server 2008 Analysis Services (SSAS) method which owns a date dimension called
DateTester along with a rule called CalendarTester for Company.com. 

The CalendarTester rule owns levels for the Year, Quarter, Month, and Date properties. You should make sure that you
could develop a called setTester that connects with the first eight months of the year 2008. 

Which is the correct answer? 

A. You should use the expression below: [ Yr-Qtr-Mth].[Year], [DimTime].[Yr-Qtr-Mth].[Month].[August 2008]) 

B. You should use the expression below: [ yr-day].[Month], [DimTime].[Yr-Qtr-Mth].[Month].[ August 2008]) 

C. You should use the expression below: [yr-day]. [Month],8, [DimTime].[ yr-day].[Month].[ August 2008]) 

D. You should use the expression below: [ yr-day].[Year],8, [DimTime].[ yr-day].[Month].[ August 2008]) 

Correct Answer: A 
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QUESTION 10

You are a database developer and you have about two years experience in creating business Intelligence (BI) by using
SQL Server2008. 

Now you are employed in a company named NaproStar which uses SQL Server2008. You work as the technical
support. 

Now you get an order from your company CIO, you\\'re asked to develop a SQL Server 2008 Integration Services
(SSIS) data flow. 

The data flow loads data to a SQL Server 2008 database. 

Using data from the rows in your data flow, you must make sure that the existing records in the SQL Server database is
updated by the data flow. 

Of the following data flow components, which one should be used? 

A. SQL Server Destination should be used 

B. OLE DB Destination should be used 

C. OLE DB Command Transformation should be used 

D. Data Conversion Transformation should be used. 

Correct Answer: C 

Msdn OLE DB Command Transformation The OLE DB Command transformation runs an SQL statement for each row
in a data flow. For example, you can run an SQL statement that inserts, updates, or deletes rows in a database table.
You can configure the OLE DB Command Transformation in the following ways: 

*

 Provide the SQL statement that the transformation runs for each row. 

*

 Specify the number of seconds before the SQL statement times out. 

*

 Specify the default code page. 

Typically, the SQL statement includes parameters. The parameter values are stored in external columns in the
transformation input, and mapping an input column to an external column maps an input column to a parameter. For
example, to locate rows in the DimProduct table by the value in their ProductKey column and then delete them, you can
map the external column named Param_0 to the input column named ProductKey, and then run the SQL statement
DELETE FROM DimProduct WHERE ProductKey = ?.. The OLE DB Command transformation provides the parameter
names and you cannot modify them. The parameter names are Param_0, Param_1, and so on. If you configure the
OLE DB Command transformation by using the Advanced Editor dialog box, the parameters in the SQL statement may
be mapped automatically to external columns in the transformation input, and the characteristics of each parameter
defined, by clicking the Refresh button. However, if the OLE DB provider that the OLE DB Command transformation
uses does not support deriving parameter information from the parameter, you must configure the external columns
manually. This means that you must add a column for each parameter to the external input to the transformation, update
the column names to use names like Param_0, specify the value of the DBParamInfoFlags property, and map the input
columns that contain parameter values to the external columns. The value of DBParamInfoFlags represents the
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characteristics of the parameter. For example, the value 1 specifies that the parameter is an input parameter, and the
value 65 specifies that the parameter is an input parameter and may contain a null value. The values must match the
values in the OLE DB DBPARAMFLAGSENUM enumeration. For more information, see the OLE DB reference
documentation. The OLE DB Command transformation includes the SQLCommand custom property. This property can
be updated by a property expression when the package is loaded. For more information, see Integration Services
Expression Reference, Using Property Expressions in Packages, and Transformation Custom Properties. This
transformation has one input, one regular output, and one error output. 

 

QUESTION 11

You are a database developer and you have about two years experience in creating business intelligence (BI) solutions
by using SQL Server2008. 

Now you are employed in a company which is named NaproStar and work as the technical support for the company
which uses SQL Server2008 Analysis Services (SSAS). To meet the business development, you create a (SSAS)
solution 

and enable proactive caching for a partition. Now you get an order from your company CIO, according to his
requirement, while updating the multidimensional storage, you should make sure that you can use SSAS to query
relational data. 

What action below should be performed? 

A. To achieve this goal, the OnlineMode property for the partition should be set to OnCacheComplete 

B. To achieve this goal, the ProcessingMode property for the partition should be set to LazyAggregations. 

C. To achieve this goal, the OnlineMode property for the partition should be set to Immediate. 

D. To achieve this goal, the ProcessingMode property for the partition should be set to Regular 

Correct Answer: C 

ProcessingMode Defines the place in the cube processing at which data becomes available to users. By default,
ProcessingMode is set to Regular, and users cannot access the measure group until processing is complete. If
ProcessingMode is set to LazyAggregations, data is accessible as soon as it is processed, but processing takes longer. 

 

QUESTION 12

You work for an organization with global operations. You are responsible for the SQL Server 2008 Integration Services
(SSIS) instance. You develop SSIS packages to load daily and weekly feeds. These packages are deployed via the
SQL 

Server method. 

The servers reside in geographies with a high risk of natural disaster. 

You need to implement a disaster recovery plan to back up the SSIS packages for availability. 

What should you back up? 

A. The model database 
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B. The package folder 

C. The master database 

D. The MSDB database 

Correct Answer: D 

 

QUESTION 13

You are developing a SQL Server 2008 Reporting Services (SSRS) report which includes a table and a matrix which
utilize the dataset that searches data through running a stored procedure for Company.com. 

You should make sure that which is showed in the table while ensuring that the matrix is running normally. 

Which is the correct answer? 

A. You should increase a filter to the dataset and table. 

B. You should delete a filter to the matrix. 

C. You should increase a filter to the table. 

D. You should modify the configurations of SQL Server 2008 Reporting Services (SSRS) report 

Correct Answer: C 

 

QUESTION 14

You are a database developer and you have about two years experience in creating business Intelligence (BI) by using
SQL Server2008. 

Now you are employed in a company named NaproStar which uses SQL Server2008. You work as the technical
support. Now you receive an e-mail from your company CIO, in the e-mail, the CIO assigns a task to you. 

According to his requirement, you have to use SQL Server 2008 Reporting Services (SSRS) to design a report. 

Each time the users render the report, detail information is displayed. According to the requirement of the CIO,
Summary information must be displayed when the report is initially rendered. 

Besides this, only when the users click a column header, detail information is displayed. You must satisfy these
requirements. 

So what action should be performed? 

A. You should set the hidden property to False. Then you should set the Visibility can be toggled by another report item
property to True 

B. You should set the hidden property to True on the column that contains detail information. Then set the Visibility can
be toggled by another report item property to True. 

C. You should set the hidden property to False on the column that contains detail information. Then set the Visibility can
be toggled by another report item property to False. 
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D. You should set the hidden property to True on the column that contains detail information. Then set the Visibility can
be toggled by another report item property to False. 

Correct Answer: B 

 

QUESTION 15

You are developing a SQL Server 2008 Analysis Services (SSAS) method for Company.com. There is a dimension
called DimProductTester which includes a property called PriceTester. You should make sure that aggregations could
not link 

to the Price property. 

Which is the correct answer? 

A. You should configure the IsAggregatable attribute of the PriceTester attribute to True. 

B. You should configure the AttributeHierarchyEnabled attribute of the PriceTester attribute to False. 

C. You should configure the MembersWithData attribute of the PriceTester attribute to LeafDataHidden. 

D. You should configure the MembersWithOutData attribute of the PriceTester attribute to LeafDataHidden. 

Correct Answer: B 

AttributeHierarchyEnabled Determines whether the attribute is enabled as a hierarchy; this must be True if the attribute
will be used in a multilevel hierarchy 
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